Dojo Message on 4th January 2021
5th January opening for Key worker and vulnerable children.

All gates open at 8:40

There are 10 children in the Reception, year 1 and 2 bubble. Could you enter via the
Nursery gate on Long Road by the bus stop please. Pick up will be from the same
gate at 3:15

There are 7 children in the year 3&4 bubble, could you enter via the Craven Avenue
gate, drop your child near the story chair and leave via Craven Avenue. Pick up will
be from the same gate at 3:15

There are 12 children in the year 5&6 bubble, could you drop your child at the
Pedestrian Gate on Long Road. Pick up will be from outside the Pupil Gate on Long
Road at 3:15

Parents with siblings, choose the gate for your youngest child.

Non-uniform so that it can be cleaned often. Strict social distancing and mask
wearing when dropping off and picking up on or around the school premises.

Lunch will be provided. If your child is fussy, please provide them with a packed
lunch.

The classes will follow the online work that the rest of the children are doing.



